
BWS/CIR/059/2021-22                  CIRCULAR 
 

 28/09/2021                    BHARATAM WORLD SCHOOL 
                               

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

As the new quarter begins from October 1, 2021, you are requested 

to make it convenient to deposit the fee of transport for the full 

quarter as per the rules. When you are absolutely clear that your 

ward will be using the transport in the months to come, why not 

pave an easy way! 

Most Important: 

You must be very clear that transport (school bus) fee can NEVER 

be for 15 days or 20 days or can not be adjusted later against 

school fee. After all, transport has never been compulsory rather 

we have always given you a choice to use or don't. 

As such make up your mind if you have to and then plan 

accordingly. 

 

Thanks & regards 

Team BWS 

 

 

 


